1028/57/221

CUS417/57.218

UNIVERSITY OF CINCINNATI COLLEGE OF MEDICINE

DEPARTMENT OF SURGERY—BURNET AVENUE CINCINNATI GENERAL HOSPITAL

July 1, 1925.

Dr. Harvey Cushing, Peter Bent Brigham Hospital, Boston, Mass.

Dear Doctor Cushing:

I am so sorry that you do not feel you can come out here some time during the coming year. Some of us have taken it upon ourselves to put some enthusiasm into the local Medical Society, and I was counting upon you to come and help us along. Perhaps you may see your way to coming later in the year; at any rate, I refuse to let the matter drop entirely.

I am reading your "Osler" with the greatest interest and enjoyment. I do not know how many Cincinnati people, both physicians and laity, are reading it, but I hear on all sides enthusiastic comments. I do wish you would take on a similar job for Dr. Halsted.

With all good wishes, I am

Yours very sincerely,

George J. Heurs